From: Cr Kiwa Fisher <Cr.Fisher@upperhunter.nsw.gov.au>

Sent: Wednesday, 21 July 2021 3:52 PM

To: Portfolio Committee 4

Subject: HPE CM: Re: PC4 Liverpool Plains Bill and Zombie PELs Bill inquiries - Post Hearing
Responses - 6 July 2021

Record Number: D21/38603

Thanks Shaza,

Question on notice, Yes my understanding is in line with Mr. Field's. in that CIC protections do not apply to
existing PELs.

Best wishes,

Kiwa





